
 

  

 
  
 

Dear valued policyholder,  
 
UFG Insurance is pleased to inform you that your current businessowners policy will be 
converted to our new and improved BOP-Pro businessowners policy upon renewal. BOP-Pro 
was designed to protect businesses like yours, with key coverages, competitive add-ons and 
simplified billing statements.  
 
With the introduction of our new BOP-Pro product, UFG will be discontinuing our existing 
businessowners product line. As a result, we are required to issue a notice of nonrenewal for 
your current businessowners policy, which is enclosed for your reference.  

Please be on the lookout for your new BOP-Pro renewal policy to arrive in the mail 
approximately 30 to 45 days prior to the expiration of your current policy. The coverage 
will be comparable to your current policy, with a detailed notice of coverage changes included 
with this letter.  

Thank you for choosing UFG to protect your business — we are excited to offer you our new 
BOP-Pro policy and look forward to continuing to serve your insurance needs in the year ahead. 
If you have any questions about the conversion of your policy, please contact your UFG agent,  
  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ray Dudonis      Alison Kaster 
VP, Princeton Branch Manager    VP, UFG Online 
UFG Insurance      UFG Insurance 

 




